[image: image1.png]P’

w

DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE, EQUALITY AND LAW REFORM
AN ROINN DL{ AGUS CIRT, COMHIONANNAIS AGUS ATHCHOIRITHE DL{

SOUTH DUBLIN CO. councr,

Jh%’[ < o0 28 MAY 2007
ay,

HOUSING ADmiy, DEPT,

Dear Ms. Kelly,

I am directed by the Ténaiste and Minister for Justice, Equality and Law Reform, Mr Michael
McDowell to refer again to your letter dated 5 December, 2006 concerning a motion passed at
the Tallaght Area Committee Meeting of 27th November, 2006, about the best location for a
Garda Station in Tallaght.

The Ténaiste had enquiries made of the Garda authorities and he has been advised that their
accommodation requirements for the operational policing of the Tallaght area will be best
met by the re-development of the existing site at the Square and he has accepted this advice.

In this regard the Commissioners of Public Works are reappraising the site of the existing
Garda Station at Tallaght with a view to maximising the development potential for the State.
Planning is now underway for a major development of the site to include all Garda
requirements for Tallaght and a new Courthouse. It is expected that the necessary planning
process will be initiated shortly. While it is not possible to say at this point in time when this
project will commence the Ténaiste wishes to assure the members of the Tallaght Area
Committee that there will be no avoidable delay in addressing Garda accommodation needs
in Tallaght.

The delay in replying to your letter is regretied. T s
Yours sincerely,

W,EM

Private Se}rctary

Ms. Joan Kelly

Housing Administration
South Dublin County Council
County Hall

Town Centre

Tallaght, Dublin 24
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